
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

15 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Peripatetic Instrumental Lessons 
 
Please find attached information from the music department regarding peripatetic instrumental 
lessons, extra-curricular activities and events. 
 
Our extra-curricular programme will begin next week, commencing Monday 20 September.  I do 
hope your son or daughter will choose to take advantage of the rich variety of activities we are 
able to offer. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01277 238353 or 
mharris@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Harris 
Head of Music 
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